
Rolling Green Town Board Minutes
September 8, 2014

Members present – Dan, Brian,  David, Daniel .  Todd was absent. 

Beginning Balance - $87,817.74 - Checking $584.01, Savings $85,233.73, FFMR $2000.00
     
Deposit this month – $
     
Paid this month - $2690.27

Ending Balance - $85,127.47 - Checking $2893.74, Savings $80,233.73 , FFMR $2000.00
     
Brian was contacted by Krahmer’s  about lowering the culvert under 130th Street for the private ditch near 150th Ave.  They wish to 
lower it 2 feet to accommodate better drainage.  It is a 24-36 inch culvert.  This is a shared road with Fraser Township.  After 
consultation with Fraser Township, it was decided it is a private drainage ditch, so should be the full responsibility of the private 
owners.  If there is a change to the culvert, the change needs to meet standards set by the County Highway Engineer.

After discussion it was felt a paper trail is needed for any non-township work done with the township grader and an accurate 
statement is needed for any repair work done.

Should we be looking at having permits for any work done within the township road right-of-ways?  Further research and discussion 
needs to take place on this.

Bids will be solicited from Wannarka Excavating and Rosburg Repair for replacing the culvert under Pat Murphy’s driveway on 100th
 Street near 180th Ave.

Brian is planning to put his tree grinder on this fall.  He will give an estimate for grinding the trees on Pierce Lake Road, the Fraser 
side of 130th St near 160th Ave, as well as some other spots.

_________________________          ________________________
Dan Bebernes, Clerk                    Brian Wannarka, Chair


